
13. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY – ‘LOOKING AHEAD 2001/2011 – BOARD SUBMISSION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Peter Dow, Community Secretary, DDI 372-2728 

Corporate Plan Output:  Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Vol 1, 3.1 text 7. 

 
 The purpose of this report is to propose a process for the Board to consider the making of a 

submission on Environment Canterbury’s Draft Annual Plan and Long Term Financial Strategy for the 
2001/2011 period.  Submissions close on 14 May. 

 
 The Board’s Finance and Planning Committee is scheduled to meet on 9 May and referral of this 

matter to that Committee, with power to act, would seem appropriate as occurred successfully last 
year.  

 
 Recommendation: That the Finance and Planning Committee be granted power to act to review 

and if necessary forward a submission on Environment Canterbury’s 
‘Looking Ahead 2001/2011’ document.  

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted. 


